
From: Jennifer Complin   
Sent: May 4, 2022 10:29 AM 
To: Planning Outside Email <Planning@cityofkingston.ca> 
Subject: Re File number D13-016-2022 

Dear Secretary Treasurer, Committee of Adjustments; City of Kingston, Planning Services 

I wanted to write and tell you that my neighbours at 14 Napier St, have my full support for this minor 
variance application. 

Thank you, 
Jennifer Complin 
15 Napier St 
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From: Rayner, Jay  
Sent: May 5, 2022 1:37 PM 
To: Planning Outside Email <Planning@cityofkingston.ca> 
Subject: Minor Variance - D13-016-2022 

Dear Secretary Treasurer, Committee of Adjustment, 

Please accept this email as a written submission for the above proposed application. 
I would like to express that I am in favour of this variance. Rejuvenating older, more central family 
neighbourhoods is important to the energy of our city. 
I know the currents owners will do a wonderful job restoring this family home. 

52 Hill St. 

Cheers, 
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